
 
 
 

 

 

WEATHER ALERT 

Due to relentless rain in growing regions, strawberry crops are being damaged causing a 

shortage on the market and price hikes. Inclement weather causes wet spots, resulting in 

damage to the flesh and shortened shelf-life. Our buyers are working to procure you product 

from outside the California market. Please be advised that quality, color and sizing may be 

an issue. Order cautiously. 

 

Wet weather is also affecting other staple crops: cauliflower, broccoli, cilantro, and lettuces. 

Due to rain-soaked fields, harvests are delayed resulting in shortage and higher prices.  

 

 
 

 

 


